
 

 

 
 
 
 

Dr Michael Shobbrook AM Awarded Honorary Fellowship with the 
Council on Chiropractic Education Australasia (CCEA) 

 
It is a pleasure to announce that Dr Michael Shobbrook AM has been awarded an Honorary 

Fellowship with the CCEA.  

Dr Shobbrook received this award as acknowledgement for his extraordinary contributions to 

accreditation, CCEA and the chiropractic profession.  

Dr Shobbrook had numerous roles with the CCEA, including Chairperson and Deputy Chairperson. He 

was a previous member of the CCEA Executive and Accreditation Committees and was an 

accreditation Site Evaluation Team member. Other roles included President of the Councils on 

Chiropractic Education International (CCEI) and Deputy Chair of the Health Professions Accreditation 

Collaborative Forum (HPACF).  

Dr Shobbrook was appointed to the Chiropractic Board of Australia in November 2021. 

Congratulations to Dr Shobbrook on his monumental achievements in chiropractic accreditation.  

 
 

 
 

 

Dr Terry Crisp, CCEA Chairperson 
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Dr Stacey Janssen, CCEA Executive Officer 
 


